
On Apr 21, 2016, at 12:10, Mary Ann Ghidorzi <MaryAnnG@ghidorzi.com> wrote:
Hi Jim,
Thank you and your team for doing such a fantastic program for the Veterans.  As a guardian, it was a memorable experience to see the Veterans experience the trip from the banquet, DC, mail call, and the welcome home greeting.  The Honor Flight not only lived up but exceeded the expectations of everyone.  
God Bless you and our Country,
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